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Mr. Larry Perry 
North Carolina Deptiment of Ewironmeqt, 

Health and Natural Resources 
Division of Wbte Management 
Hazardous Waste Section 
P.O. Box 29603 
Raleigh, North Carolina 276 I I-9603 

Dear Mr. Perry: 

The enclosures are submitted in response to Mr. James A. Carter’s letter of April 7, 1997, which 
requested copies of the records maintained by the Assistant Chief of Sraff, Environmental 
Management Department that are applicable to the issue of sandblast gr?t allegedly being 
deposited near Brinson Creek. 

Based upon the sheer volume of the records which make up this project file we etiend to you or 
your representative the opportunity to review oui e file, determine if other documents are desrred, 
and 10 nave any questions or concerns addressed. In many instances the submitted documents are 
reproductions of records maintained by the contracts oficer for Marine Corps Systems 
Command, Quantico, Virginia. Our files do not contain any information invoiving Coastal h-ea 
Management AC; permits or identification of affected property owners, Xt is recommended thal 
your request for this data be submitted to the Jackscnville Ciry Manager’s Ofice. In acidi:ion, as 
you are aware, an on-soin investieation is being completed by the Naval Ctiminal Investicrative 
Se&c3 and those records are not available to us. 

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mr. Sammy Gw>lnn. 
Environmental Management Department, at (9 10) $5 l-5837. 

-4ssistant Chief of Staff 
Q~immen tal Management 
By direction of 

the Commandtng Generat 
Enclosures: 1. MARCORSYSCOM Contract M67854-9%C-0@N 

2. Material SaFety Data Sheers 
3. Correspondence, Sampie Dara, Site Layout 
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